
July 29, 1999

TO ALL HOLDERS OF
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
NEVADA GAS TARIFF NO. 6

Subject:  Revision No. 023 

Attached are revised tariff sheets filed in Advice Letter
No. 364 applicable to Southwest Gas Corporation’s
(Southwest) Northern and Southern Nevada Divisions.  The
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada approved these sheets
and made them effective July 1, 1999.

The attached tariff sheets reflect the necessary revisions
to conform Southwest’s Nevada Gas Tariff to the recently
adopted regulation of the Department of Transportation
which requires operators of natural gas distribution
systems to provide certain residential customers of new and
replaced single residence service lines with information
about the availability of excess flow valves and related
safety benefits and costs.

The following changes should be made in your copy of
Southwest's Nevada Gas Tariff:

Insert P.U.C.N. Sheet No.   Supersedes P.U.C.N. Sheet No.

  Second Revised 338             First Revised 338
  First Revised 400              Original 400
 
  

Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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